
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Neville Public Museum to Close Early on July 18 
 
Green Bay, WI---July 15, 2014---Due to a private rental of the Neville Public Museum 
we will be closing early on Friday, July 18, 2014.  The museum will close at 3pm. We 
appreciate your understanding.    
 
Normal museum hours will resume on Saturday, July 19. 
 
Submitted by: 
Rachel Patterson 
Neville Public Museum Foundation 
920-448-7874 
Patterson_RL@co.brown.wi.us 
210 Museum Place 
Green Bay, WI 54303 
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